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Tim Carroll

From: Barbara Murphy <88chilmark@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 6:23 PM
To: Tim Carroll
Subject: Re: concom

 To the Board of Selectmen;  I think my term is up this year on the ConCom.  I would like very 
much to be re-appointed if it should please the Selectmen to do so.  I have worked hard to do a good job 
on the ConCom and to learn the ins and outs of the regs that govern it.  Sincerely, Chris Murphy 
> Chris 
>  Ok.  Do you want this to be your letter to the Board, or will you beg Barbara to write a nice letter 
to them?  I need to have it by Friday at 12 noon to assemble the Agenda Packet for posting. 
> Tim 
>  
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Barbara Murphy [mailto:88chilmark@gmail.com]  
> Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 11:30 AM 
> To: tim carroll 
> Subject: concom 
>  
> Hi Tim, I think my term is up this year on the ConCom.  I would like very much to be re-appointed if it 
should please the Selectmen to do so. Chris Murphy 
>  
 


